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Central Lights 

The August Central Lights program will   

feature guest speaker, Austin Byerly.  Austin 

will be giving a program about the Mission 

Trips that he has recently taken, one to the 

Bahamas with UT Wesley Foundation during 

Spring Break and most recently a trip to the 

Czech Republic with a group from his home 

church,  First UMC Cleveland.   

 

Central Lights will meet Tuesday, August 

2nd, at 10:30 am. Lunch will follow the           

program ($6).  All senior and retired 

members and friends are invited to attend.                            

Visitors are always welcome.   

 

Food Pantry Report 
For the past two years of helping hungry families, 

our Food Pantry has served approximately 960 

people.  The Pantry is open on Thursday mornings 

from 10:00 ï noon, and we have two and three 

volunteers each week who fill the bags, greet          

visitors, and fill out paperwork. 

Of the 960 people, about 150 are families of three 

or more members, and about 250 who are either 

single-member families or have just two                 

members.  There are often grandmothers who are 

raising grandchildren, and fathers who have             

summertime custody of their children.  The              

number of children served is about 320.  (A recent 

letter to the News Sentinel newspaper stated that 

there are 18,000 children in Knoxville who are go 

hungry in the summertime, when they are out of 

school!) 

These numbers are derived from the statistics of 

2014 and 2015 that we furnish the Federal                

Government, through the Second Harvest Food 

Bank.  We qualify for FEMA (Federal Emergency 

Management Agency) food each springðenough 

to feed 75 families for three days.  Other food is 

ordered from both the Food Bank and Food City.  

We must pay both institutions for what we order. 

A big THANK YOU goes out to all who help with 

this effortðñthe shoppers,ò the workers, and 

those who donate money and non-food items that 

people often really need. 
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Coffee @ Welcome Center 

We are looking for volunteers to host our           

hospitality table in the Welcome Center on           

Sunday mornings. Itôs easy- you just brew           

coffee, set it and 2 dozen provided prepackaged 

snacks out by 9:25, and clean up after worship.  

There will be instructions provided for brewing the 

coffee.  May our welcomes be wide and warm! 

 

Election Day Café 

Thursday, August 4, is a general             

election day in Knox County. 

It is also a primary election day for 

state offices.  Once again, CUMC  

will provide an Election Day Caf® 

serving snacks and drinks to voters  

and election workers.  Please call the 

church office or sign up on the ñSign 

Up Centralò bulletin board to provide  

bottled water, soft drinks, cookies, 

crackers, etc.  We will also need  

people to work 2 hour shifts from  

8 am-8 pm on election day.    

 

Thank Yous!! 

If you feel the fresh breeze from our newly installed ceiling fans on 

the 1st and 2nd floors give a big Thank You to Ken Gregory.            

Ken is a retired electrician and one the Beta Home Assistants.  

 

Thank You to Becky Cox for purchasing some much needed snacks 

and supplies for the nursery.   

 

  Central HUB 

We send out a weekly e-newsletter via email to keep people up to 

date on important announcements, reminders, and calendar events. 

If you would like to be added to the weekly e-news list, please          

contact the church office.  office@knoxcentralumc.org 

Central UMC – 201 3rd Ave. Knoxville, TN. 37917 – 865-524-1659 

Pastoral and Administrative Staff 

Rev. Jimmy Sherrod, Pastor               805-5373 jimmy@knoxcentralumc.org Ashley Garren, Administrative Assistant ashley@knoxcentralumc.org 

Ashton Binkley, Director of Children & Youth ashton@knoxcentralumc.org Lauren Gangaware, Childrenôs Ministry Assistant lauren@knoxcentralumc.org 

George Hayden, Music Director george@knoxcentralumc.org Charles Parham, Organist charles@knoxcentralumc.org 

Carolyn Cottrell, Pianist ceandcm@comcast.net Perry Starkey, Food Services perry@knoxcentralumc.org 

Jeff Criswell, Custodian jeff@knoxcentralumc.org Doug Johnson, Facilities Manager doug@knoxcentralumc.org 

 

Christy Hoyer 

1333 Jourolman 

Knoxville, TN 37921   

Vacation  

Bible School  

 Cave Quest 2016 
Sunday, June 26th - 

Wednesday, June 29th  



When I Needed a Pastor 

 
Therefore encourage one another and build one another up, just as you are doing. I Thessalonians 5:11 

 

The writer of Ecclesiastes reminds us that life is full of seasons. Sometimes, the seasons are abundant and 

sometimes they are barren. Sometimes they are brimming with joy and others are full of profound sorrow. Such 

is the way of life. Most of the time, we donôt stay in one season very long before another comes blowing 

through.  

 

Our family has been in a tough season over the past six weeks or so. It began when my bag was stolen that 

contained my computer, iPad and important personal items in late May. Then, in June, there were two major 

deaths in our family within a few days of each other.  

 

Just a week after my dadôs funeral, we were remembering Spencer Davis. The word weary did not seem strong 

enough.  

 

Yet, I found the strength through the grace of God and the love shown to me byéyou. The people of Central 

have been my pastor during this season of life. From the cards, letters, texts, phone calls, meals, and your 

presence at the funeral and burial ð- your love has helped carry us through.  

 

In the midst of all of this, I was also in rehearsals for my first musical (Big River). We just wrapped up four 

wonderful shows and many, many of you came to the Bijou to watch.  

 

Again, the encouragement to pursue this love came through in your words and actions.  

 

A few days after my dad died, I went to visit Spencer in the hospital. I 

walked in and he was asleep. I sat down in silence for about a minute. 

He woke up, looked at me, reached for my hand and said, ñhow are 

you?ò For the next thirty minutes, I broke all the pastoral care rules.  

For the next thirty minutes,  I talked and he was my pastor.  

Because he cared.  

 

My family and I have received incredible care over the past seven 

weeks. We are forever grateful. You may  never know how much 

impact you have made on all of us.  

 

From the bottom of my heart, thank you. Thank you for loving us. 

Thank you for the grace to take some time off and be present with  

my family. Thank you for being my pastor during this difficult time.  

 

I thank God every time I think about you.  

 

Grace and Peace,   

 

Pastor Jimmy  

Monday, July 25 – Friday, July 29 

Youth Mission Week 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The youth will be serving the Knoxville 

Community through Operation Backyard. 

They will be painting a house on Davanna 

Street, off Emerald Avenue. They will be 
staying here at Central overnight during the 

week.  

 

Ashton has created an online sign up in 

hopes that some of the Central congregation 

can help support the Youth Mission Team 

by donating some needed items.  Items 

include drinks, snacks, food items for 

breakfast/lunch, & more!  

 

More than one person can sign up for each 

item. The following link is to the Sign up 

Genius for youth Mission Donation items: 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0a4fae

aa2ba4fa7-youth2  

 

Please bring items to the kitchen and label 

them Youth Mission Team. 

 

If you have additional questions please 

contact Ashton at 336-624-2567 or 

ashton@knoxcentralumc.org or call the 

church office.  

 

Please be in prayer for the Youth Mission 

Team during their week of service. Thank 

you for support! 

A Note from Ashton…..     

 

ñBut we have this treasure in jars of clay to show that this all-surpassing power is from God and not from us.ò  

            2 Corinthians 4:7 
 

Jesus gives us his power! That was the lesson from the last night of Cave Quest Vacation Bible School.  

Throughout the week we learned a lot about Jesus. We had a great time listening to stories, playing games,  

experimenting in Science, and learning to care for others. 
 

A big thank you to all the volunteers and those of you who donated food and supplies. Vacation Bible School is 

great way to show our community Christôs love, and we could not have done it without you. 
 

 

         -Ashton, Director of Children and Youth 

University of Tennessee Band Ministry 

Weôre celebrating our ELEVENTH year serving the students of the University of 

Tennessee Pride of the Southland Marching Band. Itôs an opportunity to bless them as 

we live into our vision of extending hospitality. What a fun way to show Godôs love! 

 

Weôll provide refreshments for the bandôs pool party (WED. August 10 at 8 PM) 

and give out bottled water at the Neyland Stadium rehearsal (FRI. August 12 at 10 

AM).  

 

Listed below are various ways you can be involved. We are grateful for whatever way 

you are able to contribute.  

Donation Needs:  (by noon on August 9 unless otherwise noted) 

___Bottled water (12-16 oz. size)  

___Canned soft drinks (12 oz. pack) 

___ Homemade cookies, brownies, etc. 

___Store bought packs of individual servings of   

chips, cookies, crackers, etc. 

___Money to purchase drinks/snacks- needed by August 7 

please give to Deanna Unger or church office 

Other areas to serve: 

___Provide an ice chest or cooler to use ï needed by August 7 

___Deliver drinks to campus for pool party (between 12 and 3pm, 8/10) 

___Help with set-up and fellowship at pool party (7pm-9pm, 8/10) 

___Participate in Neyland Stadium water prep and distribution 

(8:30am-11:30am, 8/12) 

Please contact Deanna Unger at 705-7338 or Deanna.unger@gmail.com for more 

information.  

 

Upcoming Fulton Events 

Fulton Frenzy - Tuesday, August 2nd  

Fulton Gala to benefit Zaevion Dobson Scholarship Fund - Saturday, August 6th 

Central UMC is a sponsor for the Fulton Gala and would encourage members of our congregation to show support by attending.   

Tickets can be purchased at -  fultongala.org 

http://www.klf.org/programs/operation_backyard/
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0a4faeaa2ba4fa7-youth2
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0a4faeaa2ba4fa7-youth2
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0a4faeaa2ba4fa7-youth2
mailto:ashton@knoxcentralumc.org
mailto:Deanna.unger@gmail.com
http://utband.shgstores.com/

